
BOARD POLICY DFK

FISCAL MANAGEMENT JUNE 20, 1988
GIFTS AND BEQUESTS Reviewed 12/2013

The Board of Education welcomes gifts and grants which are tendered for the general welfare 
of the students and/or staff.  The Board reserves the right to specify the manner in which gifts 
are made and accepted, to define the type of gift or grant considered appropriate, and to reject 
those which are deemed inappropriate and unsuitable.

CROSS REF.:  JLBC Student Class Gifts to School
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